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July 28, 2020

UPDATE
Announcement about the Emergency Student Fund
for the August-December 2020 Semester

Dear students and parents,

As we announced on July 13, we have set up a new Emergency Fund for the August-December 2020
semester to support students whose families are experiencing financial difficulties due to the impact of
the COVID-19 crisis.

Since the start of emergency, we have received applications for scholarships and financial support from
students in financial need. Our treasury areas also continue to attend to families who need some form of
special consideration due to a delay in payments. This allows those students whose families are facing
financial difficulties because of the emergency to continue studying in the semester which is about to
begin.

Additionally, so that families have access to uninterrupted support, we have decided to advance the
opening of applications to the Fund to the first day of classes for the semester in order to
complement the dates that had previously been announced. Therefore, access to the Fund for the next
cycle will be available on the following dates:

e August 10 to 21 (with support for September, October, November, and December 2020 payments)
e September 15 to October 15 (with support for November and December 2020 payments)

We remind you that access to the Fund is through the miTec website, following the same process that
we have implemented on previous occasions.

Despite the impacts of this financial crisis, we are committed to ensuring that our students can fulfil their
dreams of completing their studies at Tecnoldgico de Monterrey.

Regards,

Emergency Student Fund Committee
Tecnoldgico de Monterrey


https://mitec.itesm.mx/

